
  
 

Summary of Minutes May 2015 

Tillamook County Community Advisory Council 

 

 

Marlene opened the meeting at 4:05 pm and welcomed everyone. 

 

The agenda was revised to have 2016 Year of Wellness item moved to an earlier time, then 

approved. The minutes from the March CAC meeting were reviewed and approved (the April 

meeting had been cancelled). 

Nancy provided an updated to the committee roster. She asked if there were any questions or 

concerns to let her know. The committee requested the roster organized alphabetically by first 

name within each geographical location.    

Nancy provided a copy of the updated Tillamook Charter. The committee unanimously approved 

the changes to the charter. 

Bill Baertlein announced the 2016 The Year of Wellness for Tillamook County. He asked if the 

CCO/CAC would be interested in being involved in the planning. The CAC discussed 

sponsoring the event and asked who would be interested in volunteering. A committee was 

appointed.  

Joell provided updates and reminders for the committee. She reminded the committee of The 

OHA Community Advisory Council Summit, June 3 and 4
th

 in Bend Oregon. She provided flyers 

and reminded the committee of the Trauma Informed Oregon event, on June 12
th

 in Seaside. She 

encouraged everyone to attend the free event. She asked committee members to distribute the 

flyers and invite everyone.    

The education sub-committee updated the group on their work for The Amazing Brain: Caring 

for Mind, Health, and a Resilient Tillamook County. The series continues June 8, and runs 

through August.  

The meeting adjourned at 5:00pm for the education series “The Amazing Brain” to begin. The 

next CAC meeting is June 10, at Tillamook Bay Community College from 4-5pm, followed by 

“The Amazing Brain” from 5-7:30pm.  


